
 

 

 

 

 

June 28, 2023 

 

 

Jerry Postema        

320 East Newel Ave. 

P.O. Box 840490 

Hildale, Ut 84784 

 

Re: Engineer’s Recommendation for Award of Bid 

 Lagoon Headworks Reconstruction 

 

Dear Mr. Postema, 

After reviewing the Bids received on June 14th, 2023, for the Lagoon Headworks Reconstruction project, it 

was concluded that Aardvark Underground Inc. was the lowest responsible, responsive Bidder for the 

Project per the Instruction to Bidders. We therefore recommend the award of the contract to Eagle View 

in the amount of $309,440. 

 

Attached herewith is a digital copy of the Notice of Award. If the City of Hildale chooses to accept this 

recommendation, please sign where indicated and return to our office. We will then forward the Notice of 

Award to the contractor. 

 

Please call me with any questions.   

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

Blaine Worrell 

Project Manager 

Sunrise Engineering, Inc. 

 


